

ADDRESS | 45 Knighton Road, Hamilton, 3216

PHONE | (07) 856 5399

WEBSITE | www.kns.ac.nz

PRINCIPAL | Andrew Campbell PGDip. Org. Behaviour, B.Ed., Dip.T.

1st September 2025

Cricket - Term 4 2025

Dear Parents / Whānau,

Your child has indicated they would like to play in a Knighton Cricket team in Term 4 2025.

Where: Various locations across Hamilton.

When: Friday nights- games start at 5:30 p.m and normally last about 1.5 hours. Games begin Friday 17th October - Friday 12th December. Please ensure your child is there 15 minutes before the game.

<u>Teams:</u> Knighton Stags and Knighton Knights. *More will be added if they are needed.*A copy of the draw for the season can be accessed on the Hamilton Junior Cricket website: https://www.playhq.com/new-zealand-cricket/org/knighton-normal-school/26bf9928. Students will also be informed of the opposition and venue at practice each week.

Trainings/ Team Manager

Each team requires a parent, or group of parents, to organise the children on game day by ensuring all players know the game time and the venue, and to make substitutions. Training will be taken by Mr Penman and Mr Miller Wednesday break 1. Managers will be needed to organise/support the teams on Friday nights, collect the team uniforms after the last game of the season and return them to the school office.

Unfortunately, if we are unable to get a volunteer to manage/organise these sides, there will not be a team.

Uniform

Your child will be given a Knighton polo shirt for their games once their fees have been paid.

<u>Kindo payments, cash & EFTPOS payments are due by Monday 15th September.</u> Fees are \$25 per player per term. Online payments can be made through the Kindo Shop <u>mykindo.co.nz</u>.

Otherwise, place cash in an old envelope with the attached slip and return it to the Frog Box at the Smiley Window.

Once permission slips have been returned and teams have been finalised, a separate newsletter will be sent home confirming the name of your child's team and manager.

Ngā mihi,

Chrissy Cottingham <u>ccottingham@kns.ac.nz</u> Sports Coordinator- outside KNS sports



Please return this slip to the Frog Box at the Smiley Face Window by Monday 15th September

You do not need to send in this permission slip if you are paying via the online Kindo shop mykindo.co.nz

Years 3 - 6 Cricket 2025

Yes, I give per	mission for my child to play Cricket for Knighton Normal School.
I can help wit	h managing a team on Friday nights and send out reminders for game times.
<u>Fees due - \$25</u>	per player per term N.B. Northern District Cricket have increased their fees
\$Cash	
\$ Eftpos	;
Registration Details: (Please pr	int clearly)
Child's First Name:	
Child's Last Name:	
Year.	
Room:	
Date of Birth (DD/MM/YY):	
Parent / Caregiver Name:	
Phone: (Home)	
Phone: (Mobile)	
Email:	

_ (must be signed by parent / caregiver not a child)